Good Morning Glen Allan families,
Hard to believe we are heading into December! I recognize that there are mixed feelings right now with the Government of Alberta’s announcement last week and the implications for education and families. Please know that we will continue to be vigilant with our re-entry protocols and do our very best to keep everyone safe at school.
This week we have early dismissal on Wednesday, with the school day for students finishing at 2:08. As a staff we will be having a virtual meeting to discuss how we can best plan for January 6 - 8 at-home-learning for our students. We will provide you with more information as it becomes available. Just to clarify though, in-school-learning for Kindergarten to Grade 6 continues until the end of day Tuesday, December 22. Our Winter Break begins on Wednesday, December 23.
A special thank you to all our wonderful teachers who put in a great deal of time and energy to provide meaningful feedback about your child’s progress. To digitally access your child’s report card, you will need to log into your PowerSchool Parent Portal at: https://powerschool.eips.ca/public/home.html
Report cards will be available for you to view by 3 p.m. on Thursday, December 3. We certainly encourage you to celebrate your child’s successes as well as discuss some goals moving into the next portion of the school year. If you have any questions, concerns or feedback, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher. If you need assistance accessing your PowerSchool Parent Portal or need to request a paper copy, please contact us in the office!
A huge thank you to everyone for your generous donations for the Strathcona County Food Bank! We are so proud of all the students for their willingness to give back to the community. Such big hearts spreading kindness in our community! 
Thank you for your continued support. As always, if you have any questions or feedback, please feel welcome to contact us any time.
Have a great week and stay safe!
Kind Regards,
Judy Anderson
Principal

